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I oppose this version of the bill in favor of a more stringent version that has less 
loopholes and opportunities for producers to shirk the cost of managing their waste. I 
believe they are and should be responsible for the cost and management of plastic 
waste from their products and we need the proper bill to do so. 
Thank you,
Katherine


